South Middle and Henderson County High Student Travel Educational Program

To: Dr. Richey

From: Mac Grace Chair of S.T.E.P.

We would like permission from the Henderson County Board of Education to take one trip during the 2012-13 school year to Washington DC. For the Presidental inauguration. We want to leave January 16 and return January 22. Educational points of interest will include but not be limited to the Inauguration of the President, U.S. Bureau of Printing and Engraving, Washington National Cathedral, Holocaust Museum, US Capital, Smithsonian Institute of Natural History, Air and Space, American History, and Arlington Cemetery (Changing of the Guard at the Tomb of the Unknown Soldier), Mount Vernon (Home of George Washington), Kennedy Center for the Performing Arts, National Archives, and a night tour of all the monuments.

The trip will be by charter bus and we feel it is a once in a lifetime opportunity for the students and is very educational in nature and would greatly benefit the Henderson County School System.

Sincerely submitted

Mac Grace, STEP Chair.

Ryan Reusch, Principal SMS



May 1, 2012

To Whom It May Concern:

The Henderson County Career and Technical Education Department is requesting permission to have an annual field trip to honor all the career ready students. The place would be to Holiday World & Splashin Safari in May every year, starting during the 2012-13 school year. The date will be determined by when the park will actually open each year. The staff feels that this celebration will be not only deserving of the students who accomplished their career goals, but will also provide motivation for students to want to do well on the assessments. The CTE department has plans to fundraise, as a whole, to raise the money needed. Please add this to the June board meeting for approval.

Thank you,

Victor Doty
Director of CTE

Vieta Doty

To:

Mrs. Sugg

From:

Jessica Grace/FBLA Advisor

Date:

April 30, 2012

Subject:

FBLA Leadership Development Camp

Henderson County Future Business Leaders of America would like to request permission to attend the FBLA Leadership Development Camp in Hardinsburg, Ky this summer. This trip will be for officers of FBLA for the 2012-2013 school year.

2012 FBLA Leadership Development Camp Hardinsburg, Ky June 6-8, 2012

Chaperones: Jessica Grace

Danna Robinson

Students:

Kyle Keach Nikoli Williams

Jake Walker

Anne Todd

Matthew Turley

Kaci Phillips

Lance Gibson

Austin Mayfield

Nicolas Duncan

Allie Payne

Makayla Damell

Vieta Doty

To:

Mrs. Sugg

From:

Jessica Grace/FBLA Advisor

Date:

April 30, 2012

Subject:

FBLA National Leadership Convention

Henderson County Future Business Leaders of America is proud to have 3 students represent the Commonwealth of Kentucky at the national convention this summer in San Antonio. We are asking permission to allow these students to the privilege of competing at the national level. The details are listed below.

2012 FBLA National Convention San Antonio, Texas June 29-July 3 2012

Chaperones: Lori Fulkerson Zach Hamby

Students:

Lance Gibson Nikoli Williams Emily Fulkerson

They will fly to non-stop from Nashville to San Antonio on Southwest Airlines. They will stay at the host hotel, Hyatt Place San Antonio/Riverwalk. The itinerary is attached.

Vita Doty

Ford/AAA State Automotive Competition Itinerary

Depart Henderson County High School 9:00 AM. 5/10/2012

Arrive at Country Inn and Suites Elizabethtown, KY 12:30 PM.5/10/12

Orientation, Banquet, and Competition at Swope Ford, Elizabethtown, KY 5/10-11

Depart Elizabethtown, KY 2:30PM 5/11/12

Arrive Henderson County High School 5:00 PM 5/11/12

Vita Doty